
Azelhof, Lier, Belgium
31 Aug 2019, Trail Ridden

Belgian National Championship
(National + Amateur)

Position Horse Score Detail
1st Name: MJ WILD

NARCIZA
Colour: Grey
Owner: I. MURILLO -
VERBRUGGEN

62 M.B.

1. Begin at gate as
positioned

0.50

2. Side pass to the left, step
forward ...

3. Walk over bridge into the
box

0.50

4. Make a 450° turn to the
right

5. Walk out of the box and
over the poles

0.50

6. Go into a right lope and
lope over the poles

7a. Pick up object

7b. Put down object

8. Step over pole, make 180°
turn to left and back

9. Walk over 0.50
10. Jog Serpentine and Finish
at the marker

0.50



2nd Name: N.H. FAHD
ARCU
Colour: Chestnut
Owner: HELEEN
CEUPPENS

54 M.B.

1. Begin at gate as
positioned

0.50

2. Side pass to the left, step
forward ...

3. Walk over bridge into the
box

4. Make a 450° turn to the
right

5. Walk out of the box and
over the poles

6. Go into a right lope and
lope over the poles

7a. Pick up object

7b. Put down object

8. Step over pole, make 180°
turn to left and back

9. Walk over

10. Jog Serpentine and Finish
at the marker



3rd Name: HAHDES
FARAHSCHA
Colour: Chestnut
Owner: FAM.
DESMET-HAHN

52 M.B.

1. Begin at gate as
positioned

0.50

2. Side pass to the left, step
forward ...

3. Walk over bridge into the
box

4. Make a 450° turn to the
right

5. Walk out of the box and
over the poles

6. Go into a right lope and
lope over the poles

7a. Pick up object

7b. Put down object

8. Step over pole, make 180°
turn to left and back

9. Walk over

10. Jog Serpentine and Finish
at the marker

0.50



4th Name: A Q'T GUY
Colour: Pinto
Owner: Jessy Loockx

52 M.B.

1. Begin at gate as
positioned

2. Side pass to the left, step
forward ...

3. Walk over bridge into the
box

4. Make a 450° turn to the
right

5. Walk out of the box and
over the poles

6. Go into a right lope and
lope over the poles

7a. Pick up object 0.50
7b. Put down object

8. Step over pole, make 180°
turn to left and back

9. Walk over

10. Jog Serpentine and Finish
at the marker

- Name: MAGNUS G
Colour: Grey
Owner: KATJA DE
BRUYN

0 No detailed scorecard available

- Name: ANTALIA DE
CROISSART
Colour: Chestnut
Owner: HARAS DE
CROISSART

0 No detailed scorecard available

- Name: KISHA DE
CROISSART
Colour:
Owner: HARAS DE
CROISSART

0 No detailed scorecard available

- Name: MJ MORANIA
Colour: Bay
Owner: Mr. & Mrs.
Murillo-Verbruggen

0 No detailed scorecard available

Judges



Judges

M.B.  Miranda Bouterse, NL
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